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April 22, 2020  
 
Board Memo 025-2020: USPS Temporarily Modifies 120-Day Rule 
 
Executive Board,  
 
In consultation with NAPS HQ and with our concurrence, the USPS has 
temporarily modified the 120-day rule through Thursday, July 16.   Please share the 
attached correspondence with your membership. This notice will also be posted on 
the NAPS website, www.naps.org, under board mail.   
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 

 




